
 

Aloha Class of 2022 ‘Ohana, 
  
As the day of Ho'olaule'a approached, we are once again asking for your 
kōkua with our last Hoʻolauleʻa Apparel distribution.  The date we have chosen 
is next Monday, February 17 which is President’s Day. Itʻs our hope that it will 
be easier for parents to volunteer since itʻs not a work day. 
  

WHEN Monday, February 17, 2020 

TIME 9:00am until lunch time (or earlier) 

WHERE Pauahi Admin Building Lanai 

We need 30 volunteers with at least 7 kāne to help with the heavy lifting.  

For your convenience, please click on the link below to volunteer: 
https://tinyurl.com/2022Kokua 
  
We have an amazing class ʻohana and together we can ensure a great 
Hoʻolauleʻa!  
  
Mahalo Piha, 
Jennifer Cornwell 
Ho'olaule'a 2019 Manpower Chair 
shopbyjennyo@gmail.com 


